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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 21st May 1951 
 

Present. Cr Hadley (Chair) Cr Wall Cr Smith Cr Walker Cr Cockshott 
 
Scavenging Out Districts. Arising out of a letter received from the Skipton Rural 

District Council pointing out that it was too late to include the Straight Lane 
Houses in the scavenging area for 1951/52.  It was resolved that the matter be 

raised again in November 1951 with the Rural District Council 
 
Bus Shelters. Arising from a letter received from the West Yorkshire Road Car Co 

Ltd pointing out they were inundated with applications for Bus Shelters and that 
generally speaking Shelters have not been provided by the Bus Company 
although they have contributed towards the cost thereof.  It was resolved that we 

approach the Skipton Rural District Council to ascertain their views on the 
provision of Bus Shelters in Addingham 

 
Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be signed 
 

Silsden Road Allotments Gates. It was resolved that the gates at Silsden Road 
allotments be either repaired or walled up except the one used by the Skipton 

Rural District Council for the entrance to the tip which they have agreed to repair 
 
Application for us of Recreation Grounds. It was resolved that we write Miss O 

Procter in regard to her enquiry regarding the use of a Recreation Ground for a 
Sunday School outing on 23rd June and that we suggest the Memorial Close 
Recreation Area on the Recreation Ground providing all litter is cleared and no 

broken glass be scattered 
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Festival of Britain Service at the Parish Church. Arising from a letter received 
regarding special service on Sunday the 1st July to commemorate St Peters Day 
and also the Festival of Britain at the Parish Church to which the Rector of 

Addingham extended an invitation to the Members of the Parish Council it was 
resolved that consideration of this matter be left over until the next meeting 

 
Accounts. It was resolved that the accounts be passed for payment 
          Yorkshire Electricity Board        Electricity              7.  0 .10 

          Mr E Roe       Gardening to 14th May 1951             12.10.  0 
          Skipton Rural District Council Rates Old School     2. 17. 6 
                         Do                                      Library          4.   6. 3 

          Bradford Corporation   Water Memorial Close             18. 6 
                       Do                                       Old School         12. 6 

          W Whitfield               Coal                 Old School      1   6. 5 
          Yorkshire Rural Community Council Subscription      10 .6 
          Ilkley Urban District Council 

                                                 (Street Lighting 
                                                 (to 31 March 1951         187. 4 11 
          Pearce Bros                Electrical supplies                     14 .6 

 
Stamp Hill Lettings. It was resolved the question of subletting which has arisen at 

Stamp Hill be reviewed when tenders are dealt with in March 1952 



Extension of New Road on Burns Hill Estate. It was reported that a deputation 

from the West Riding County Council had visited the New Housing Estate and 
met a sub committee from this Council regarding the unsatisfactory roads to and 

from the Council Homes, they agreed that the extension of the new road to the 
Green was desirable and that the question would be brought up at the next 
meeting of the West Riding County Council 
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Footpaths Survey. It was resolved that this survey of footpaths be handed over to 

Mr W Lemmon and to be handed the maps which had already been prepared by 
the Council showing all known footpaths for his use 
 

Damage to Walls. It was resolved that the attention of the West Riding 
Constabulary be drawn to the extensive damage to walls not only adjoining main 
roads but also on Footpaths with a view to securing their assistance to prevent 

further damage 
 

Manhole Covers. It was resolved that the West Riding Divisional Surveyors 
attention be drawn to the loose manholes on the Main roads in Addingham with a 
request that they are repaired and cease rattling forthwith 

 
Annual Parish Council Meeting.  It was resolved that the Annual meeting of the 

Parish Council be held on Monday the 28th day of May 1951 at 8pm 
 
                                       James Hadley 

                                            Chairman 
 
                                                                            

  
 

 


